[image: image2.emf]
[image: image3.emf][image: image4.emf]



07 May 2010

Julie Tanner
Christian Brothers Investment Services
90 Park Avenue

29th Floor

New York

10016

Dear Julie
Mr Andy Cosslett passed me your letter dated 20th April 2010.  Thank you for your letter and please note that we take all Human Rights seriously and have a Human Rights policy which is on our website (www.ihg.com) we have also endorsed The UN Global Compact.
We are committed to the communication of these policies as we want to inform our business partners and employees of our commitment to responsible hospitality.

Please let us know if you have if you have further requests or comments.
Yours sincerely
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David. M. Jerome
Senior Vice President, Corporate Services & Corporate Responsibility
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